Statement of Carl S. Wehri, MD
Candidate for Alternate Delegate to the AMA 2021

Covid-19 has upended the practice the medicine we have become accustom to
over the years. Mask wearing, constant hand washing, social distancing, PPE, viral
regimens, novel treatments, vaccines, and telemedicine now dominate our doctor
-patient interactions. The one thing that hasn’t changed is the need to support
each other through our combined efforts in our OSMA and our AMA. The OSMA’s
slogan, The Power of Many; The Voice of One rings loud and clear in these
turbulent times. Having served in the OSMA in a variety of roles for many a year,
and having served at the AMA as both Delegate and Alternate Delegate for over a
decade, | believe | can continue to represent your best interests at our AMA. |
again seek your vote as Alternate Delegate to the AMA.

Carl S. Wehri, MD





